
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Central Bedfordshire 
Council 
Priory House 
Monks Walk 
Chicksands,  
Shefford SG17 5TQ 

 
  

  
please ask for Sandra Hobbs 

direct line 0300 300 5257 

date 4 October 2013  

 
 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

 

Meeting: EXECUTIVE 
 

Date: 
 

TUESDAY, 8 OCTOBER 2013 
 
 

 
Richard Carr 
Chief Executive 

 
To:    The Chairman and Members of the EXECUTIVE:- 
 

Cllrs: C Hegley, J G Jamieson (Chairman), M R Jones (Vice-Chairman), B J Spurr, 
R C Stay, Mrs P E Turner MBE, M A G Versallion and J N Young 

   

 
All Other Members of the Council as requested 

 

Due to the complexity of the evaluation process for the BEaR programme 
tenders, a decision has been taken to cancel the planned single item 
Executive meeting that was scheduled to take place on 8th October. This will 
enable more time for the evaluation to be concluded. 
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